
Sidesmen’s Report for the APCM 2023 

Thank you very much to all the sidesmen who have continued to work hard during 

the past year. They have helped the services to run more smoothly by 

distributing the service sheets and hymn books to everyone arriving at the 

church and by greeting the church family and any newcomers. A friendly 

welcome is very important. 

Over the last few years our numbers have decreased and it can be difficult to 

find enough people to be on duty at every service. It would be lovely if we could 

have more people to volunteer in this role. Please get in touch with me if you 

would like to help in this way. 

Finally I would like to thank Sheila Sayers who has been a sidesman for many 

years and has recently decided to step down. 

Carole Macdonald 

 

Proposed Sidesmen for 2023-2024 

John Emmett                                  John Steward 

Steve Dale                                      Elizabeth Steward 

Patricia Meadmore                          Eddie Braybrooke 

Angela Weeks                                 Pat Braybrooke 

Margaret Fox 

Joy Munton 

Margaret Trickett 

Madge Paye 

Mandy Hood 

Christine Rixson 

Pam Johnson-Cook 

Daphne Birchmore 

Carole Macdonald 


